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1 message

Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> Tue, Apr 29, 2025 at 8:38 AM
To: "Hickman, Ron" <rhickman1@fmi.com>, "Hamarat, Miguel" <mhamarat@fmi.com>

Cc: Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>, Amber Gibson - DNR <amber.gibson@state.co.us>, Joel Renfro - DNR
<joel.renfro@state.co.us>

Hi Ron.

Thank you for notifying the Division about the tailings line leak at the Henderson mill and the steps taken to contain the
leak and repair the line. This is in compliance with Rule 8.2.1 and 8.2.2. As acknowledged in the message, within 5
working days, please submit a follow-up report to the Division in accordance with Rule 8.2.3.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Nikie Gagnon
Environmental Protection Specialist
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